
The Local Organizing Committee of the Southern Regional Tournament wants to give your team 
an opportunity to raise money for families in Oklahoma that have been affected by the recent 
storms!

We encourage all teams playing in the tournament to join this simple challenge - Which team 
can raise the most amount of money before June 20th, 2013?

There is strength in numbers! So no donation is too small!  Your team will have the opportunity 
for last minute donations at the Opening Ceremonies on the evening of June 20th.

At the Opening Ceremonies, the winning team will be announced and recognized. The 
team will win a Laser tag party at Laser Quest, Inc. and Chik-Fil-A sandwiches, graciously 
donated by these great organizations.

Team managers will collect the money and turn it in to the Feed the Children representative on June 20th, 2013. 

They will then determine the winner.

Will your team be the community champion?
We thank you from the bottom of our hearts and wish you the very best of luck!

Rebuilding Oklahoma Together

HOW WOULD YOU LIKE THE OPPORTUNITY TO BE 
A TRUE CHAMPION?


